From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: Fwd: Open Floor Hearing Meeting
Date: 09 March 2020 10:31:08

Liam,

Sorry, my typing of your address was rubbish!

Tony

From
To: EastAngliaOneNortth <EastAngliaOneNortth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; .EastAngliaTwo
<.EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
CcC
Sent: Mon, 9 Mar 2020 10:15
Subject: Open Floor Hearing Meeting

info <info@suffolkenergysolutions.co.uk>

Dear Liam,

Further to my email of 6th March | have changed my mind and would like to ask the following
question:-

"OFGEM's recent Decarbonisation Action Plan stated that individual radial offshore transmission links
are not economic, sensible or acceptable to local communities.

OFGEM stated that there should be offshore cable loops to minimise onshore construction and
disruption.

This strategy would make the Friston proposal unnecessary..

In view of OFGEM's initiative will the Planning Inspectorate suspend this enquiry pending an
agreement between OFGEM and BEIS on future strategy for onshore development.”
Thanks,

Tony Morley





